
Federal Advisory Committee to
meet in South Tahoe
The Lake Tahoe Federal Advisory Committee will meet Nov. 18
from 10am-3pm at the Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit, 35
College Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

LTFAC will address issues related to federal activities at
Lake Tahoe.

Items on the agenda include a facilitated workshop to discuss
a strategic work plan for fiscal year 2012, and a public
comment period.

LTFAC consists of 20 members representing a broad array of
constituencies.

All Lake Tahoe Federal Advisory Committee meetings are open to
the public.

For  more  information  on  the  Lake  Tahoe  Federal  Advisory
Committee, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/federal-advisory-committee-to-meet-in-south-tahoe/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/federal-advisory-committee-to-meet-in-south-tahoe/
http://www.fs.usda.gov/ltbmu

